
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY CARNIVAL 2020 

 
The annual school cross country carnival will be held on Friday, 20th March 2020 for all students 
turning 8 years and older this year.                                                                              
As the carnival is part of the PDHPE curriculum, all students will participate as part of our sports 
program for the day. The course expands over the top oval of school grounds and into the council 
land behind the school. 
The carnival will begin after recess at 11:20am.   
On the day, all students will need to: 

 wear shoes suitable for running (no spikes) 

 wear school sports uniform or house colours 

 bring a water bottle 

 bring sunscreen 

 wear a school hat 

 bring Asthma puffers (if required) 
Classes will also be walking the course on Thursday 19th March, 2020. 
Please fill out the form below and return ASAP. Students will be unable to leave school grounds 
without a completed permission note. 
 
A. Wynn      N. Stoeckl 
Principal      Cross Country Coordinator  
  

 
 
Cross Country Permission Slip  
 
I give permission for my child __________________ of class ______________ to participate in 
the Cross Country Carnival on Friday, 20th March 2020 and to walk the course on Thursday, 
19th March 2020.  
I understand that my child will be leaving the school grounds to participate in these activities 
under the supervision of Cambridge Gardens Public School staff. 
 
Please advise any allergies or conditions that may affect your child on the day:  
 
___________________________________________________________________ 
  
Medication               
___________________________________________________________________ 
 
Signed: ______________________________    Date: ________________________ 

 


